
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
We are excited to continue the use of a learning platform called Edsby.  We will be using this 
application to share artefacts of your child’s learning throughout the year.  It will also be used 
to communicate class information, share learning resources and provide real-time feedback on 
your child’s progress. 
 
Setting up your parent account: 
If you have returned a completed Canada Anti-Spam Legislation form as well as a 
student index card you will receive an Edsby invitation e-mail to setup your account.  
The e-mail will come from DoNotReply@nearnorthschools.ca 
Follow the instructions in the invite e-mail to setup your account and access Edsby. 
If you didn’t receive the e-mail, please contact your school’s office. 
 
Accessing Edsby: 
If you have setup your account, you can access Edsby from the school website or 
from the parent portal on the board website.  You can also navigate directly to 
www.nearnortschools.ca/edsby-parents  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Using the App: 

1. Launch the app and enter NNDSB in the “xyz” server area: 

 
2. Click “Sign in with Microsoft” 

 
Sign in with the username and password you setup for Edsby 
If you have any issues accessing your account please contact the school office. 

Edsby For Parents 
Edsby lets parents see what’s happening with 
their kids at school, and helps them play a more 
active part in their education. 


